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psp.1. Technical Field Embodiments of the present disclosure relate to a liquid
crystal display, and a driving device and an electronic apparatus therefor. More
particularly, the present embodiments relate to a liquid crystal display and a
driving device and an electronic apparatus therefor which can suppress
deterioration in image quality and display defects such as horizontal stripes or
vertical stripes. 2. Related Art In recent years, as the development of display
devices such as liquid crystal displays and organic EL displays, devices having
high resolution and high definition have been demanded. It is known that the high
definition of a display includes a high number of pixels in each pixel area. When
the number of pixels in each pixel area is high, the number of data lines which are
connected to a data driver to supply data signals to a plurality of pixel areas is
also high. Since the data line is formed using a line to transmit image signals
having the data signals supplied from the data driver, the conductive line is
required to have a certain width. When the width of the data line is increased,
there may be a case in which the resistance value of the data line is increased.
For example, a frequency characteristic in which the resistance value of a data
line is high as a function of time may be degraded. The result is a visual
impairment of stripes and thin lines in a displayed image, which is referred to as a
burn-in or flicker.A slew of news outlets were forced to issue a correction on
Tuesday after mistakenly reporting a man had attacked employees at a California
McDonald’s restaurant — when the man in question was actually their son,
according to a report. The man in question, who was identified as 31-year-old
Anthony Smith by the San Antonio Express-News, was the son of McDonald’s
restaurant employees and had been recognized by staff at the drive-thru window
of the restaurant in San Antonio, Texas on March 2, according to the report. “The
father and son did a little dancing on the window,” a restaurant manager told the
newspaper. “[My] manager and I asked if they wanted to do it the whole drive-
thru and they said no.” The incident occurred during the lunch hour, according to
the report, and was followed by an apology from the son. “I was just being kind of
playful with the staff there
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